          Bald Eagle Repeater Association

                                        Meeting

                                                               July 16, 2003

A meeting of the Bald Eagle Repeater Association was held on Wednesday evening, July 16, 2003 at the Houston Ridge Apartment Complex on Sherwood Drive in Montgomery. 

The meeting was called to order by the Vice-President, Bill Barnes, N3JIX in the absence of  the President, Jim Boose, KB3ETE at 7:15pm.

There were six members present: Bill Barnes, N3JIX, Keith Brown, KB3CB, Ken Frey, WB3HOI, Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP, Tom Rhoat, WA3GDK, Ken Swinn, N3ZCJ.

The minutes of the meeting held on May 21 were approved  on a motion by Rob Paulhamus and seconded by Keith Brown.

The Treasurer report was approved on a motion by Rob Paulhamus and seconded by Keith Brown.

The New Balance in the Checking Account as of July 16, 2003-------$866.62.

Old Business:

Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP gave a report of Field Day and stated band Conditions were poor. There was a need for more operators. The food was good and weather  conditions were good. A final report will be given on actual points and contacts made.

Rob stated that he  has two computers that he will donate to the club that can be used  for Field day operation.

Ryan Gross, N3SSL  was absent from the meeting, but he sent a written report  on the updates on the  repeater stating that the Tone Board has been installed.  Verizon has installed a new line  and interface box outside the building and the phone line problems have been corrected. It was discussed to have a link with the 145.270, Tioga County repeater. This was approved by the Trustees.  There will be more discussion of the IRIP set up before a decision is made.

The Work Day on June 22 was held and a lot was accomplished. Building was cleaned, Door repaired, the anti climb panels were cleaned and painted, grass mowed and light installed in the back of the repeater installation.

It was discussed to change our meeting night to Tuesday evenings. It was approved by members present with the final approval from the president as stated in the By-Laws. With approval of the president the next Club Meeting will be held on Tuesday evening, September 16 at the Houston Ridge Apt. Complex in Montgomery.

This ended all regular business and on a motion by Keith Brown, KB3CB to adjourn was seconded by Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP at 7:45pm.

Respectfully submitted Ken Frey, WB3HOI, secretary, BERA
